
Estate Tax - Power of Attorney 

Does the Department of Revenue accept the federal IRS power of attorney form? 

Yes, the Colorado Department of Revenue accepts the federal "Power of Attorney" form 
2848 in lieu of the state "Power of Attorney" form DR 0145. The federal form must 
specify the tax types and specific tax periods covered by the power of attorney. 

 


